The school is continuing to extend its whole school approach to curriculum development, ensuring continuity and progression throughout the school, further raising standards, with the interest of the education of the individual child of prime importance. A practical, creative approach to teaching and learning ensures children are willingly and attentively engaged in their learning. The successful candidate would be expected to be an integral part of this process.

Recent developments include: further development of AfL in Reading, Writing & Mathematics; review and refresh  Cross-curriculum Topics; Mathematics Investigations; adding length to writing through detail and description; further improve standards in handwriting and presentation; pupils naturally use a wider range and variety of connectives, openers and punctuation; further enhance opportunities for all pupils to apply and further develop reasoning, fluency and PS in daily Maths sessions; offering pupils even more opportunities to apply their skills in real-life, problem-solving activities that have more than one answer in mathematics, and in writing at length in subjects across the curriculum; and improving the skills of those leaders who are new to their roles in holding staff to account for pupils’ progress in their areas of responsibility.
We would expect the successful candidate to be someone with enthusiasm for their profession, who cares deeply about children and their education and who is willing to work hard to develop each and every child so that they achieve their full potential.

I look forward to hearing from you,

Yours sincerely,

Mr O Flitcroft
Headteacher

